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Huntington Beach Police Department Responds to a Shooting 

Investigation 

On Sunday, March 16, 2025, at approximately 8:50 p.m., officers from the Huntington 

Beach Police Department (HBPD) responded to reports of a shooting near the 

intersection of Mandrell Drive and Koledo Lane. 

Upon arrival, officers discovered two adult male victims suffering from gunshot wounds. 

Both individuals were transported to local hospitals for medical treatment, and their 

injuries are considered non-life-threatening. 

Detectives from the HBPD Major Crimes Unit and Special Investigations Bureau 

responded to the scene and assumed control of the investigation. One suspect, 27-year-

old Raul Bustillos of Huntington Beach, has been arrested. The incident is believed to be 

gang-related, and detectives are actively investigating the possibility of additional 

suspects who remain outstanding. 

Currently, there is no ongoing threat to the public or community. The investigation 

continues, and no further details are available at this time. 

Anyone with information related to this incident is asked to call Detective Isai Rodriguez 

at (714) 536-5970.  To remain anonymous, please contact the OC Crime Stoppers at 

(855) TIP-OCCS (855-847-6227). 
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